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Townsend, Erle

From: Patrick Surette <patsurette@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 6:51 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am strongly opposed to adopting this rule. As a retiree, we have limited ourselves to one vehicle. we live in a condo 

association with no access to charging stations and no plans to install any. Eva’s are very expensive for us to purchase 

and maintain. In addition, we are very concerned about the limited range and operational ability of an EV in cold and 

snowy weather.  Keep our options open and let us decide if,  when , and how we might choose to switch to an EV, if 

ever. Please reject this program for adoption. 

 

Patrick Surette 

146 West Grand Ave #71 

Old Orchard Beach, ME 04064 
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